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8th October, 1985.

The Rt. Hon. Margaret Thatcher MP
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom of
Great Britain and Northern Ireland

Dear Mrs. Thatcher,

Thank you for the kind words in your letter to me concerning the
Cairo Wastewater Project.

This Project is an outstanding example of the remarkable
achievements which have been made possible as a result of the
goodwill and spirit of co-operation that exists between the
Governments and people of Great Britain and Egypt.

I would , in particular, like to thank you for your personal
interest in the Project, demonstrated by your participation in the
plaque unveiling ceremony.

I sincerely hope that we could once again have the honour of your
presence at the celebration marking the successful completion of
the Project.

Sincerely yours,

AR Lt

Eng. Abdel Rahman Labib
Minister of Housing and
Utilities.
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We have received via our Embassy in Cairo the enclosed
letter from the Egyptian Minister of Housing and Utilities
sent in response to the Prime Minister's letter to him of
23 September. Since it is a response to a letter of thanks,
we do not see any need for a further reply.
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(C R Budd)
Private Secretary

T Flesher Esq
10 Downing Street 'Jvif,




